
 
 
 
 
 

UCAP ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 
Urbana City Building – 2nd Floor Conference Room 

August 21, 2008 
 
In Attendance: 
Melvin Peeples     
Samuel Johnson    
Frankie Johnson         
Virginia Patterson   
Hayward Patterson 
Dorothy Carter 
Barbara Lewis 
Eugene Heath, Sr. 
Alderman Robert Lewis 
Tim Bartlett, Urbana Park District 
Chief Mike Bily 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chief Bily at 5:35 p.m. 
 
Tim Bartlett, Urbana Park District Superintendent of Planning & Operations, invited everyone to 
attend the upcoming King Park neighborhood meeting on September 25, 2008 at 4:00 p.m. at the 
Phillips Recreation Center. Tim reported that staff members from the Urbana Park District and 
the City of Urbana have been meeting with the Crystal Lake Park neighborhood to discuss 
Carle’s expansion plans.  Tim also reported that Crystal Lake Pool will be closing for the season 
on Tuesday, August 26, 2008.     
 
Alderman Robert Lewis reported that the Harvey Street Project is going well and plans to build a 
house where a min-park is now located at the corner of Fairview and Goodwin are still being 
studied.  He also reported on the Urbana Middle School and High School restructuring plans. 
 
Chief Bily reported that with the opening of Urbana schools, UPD officers will be focusing on 
areas around the schools to ensure student safety.  Chief Bily addressed questions and concerns 
of committee members.  Discussion followed.  
      
Meeting was adjourned at 6:25 p.m. 
  
 
Respectfully submitted:   
Karen Lowery  
Recording Secretary 


